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I FEEL it is VERY important for the ecology of the RIVER to be fully restoRed to allow salmon to return to their
natural spawning areas. While hydroeLectric power is also necessary, damning should not eradicate the natural Flow
of the river and severely impact the anadromous quality of tge Eklutna River.
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